
 

 

You are invited to attend a Public Information Meeting held by the Illinois Department of Transportation concerning the 
planning for a proposed improvement of Illinois Route 173 from west of IL 59 to east of US Route 41 in Lake County.   
 
The Public Informational Meeting (Open House Format) will take place on: 
 
 Date: Thursday June 30, 2011 
 Time: 4:00 P.M. to 7:00 P.M. 
          Place:       Lakes Region Historical Society Meeting House 
                            977 Main St. 
               Antioch, IL 60002 
 
Purpose of the Meeting: 

• To gather input regarding transportation needs within the study corridor. 
• To outline the study planning process. 
• To discover opportunities to become involved. 

 
Exhibits will be on display and an audiovisual presentation will be shown approximately every half hour with the last 
presentation beginning one half hour before ending time.  IDOT and project consultant representatives will be present to 
discuss the project and answer any questions.  
 
This meeting will be accessible to handicapped individuals.  Anyone needing special assistance should contact Marnell 
M. Morse at (847) 705-4107.  Persons planning to attend who will need a sign language interpreter or other similar 
accommodations should notify the Department’s TTY/TDD number (800) 526-0844/or 711; TTY Users (Spanish) (800) 
501-0864/or 711; and for Telebraille dial (877) 526-6670 at least five (5) days prior to the meeting. 
 
All written correspondence regarding this project should be sent to: 
 
Illinois Department of Transportation 
Bureau of Programming, Attn: Marnell M. Morse 
201 West Center Court 
Schaumburg, IL 60196-1096 
Phone: 847-705-4104 
Email: http://illinoisroute173sudy.com 

 


